

June 14, 2023

Dear New Second Grader.

I hope you have an enjoyable summer filled with playing with your friends, reading great new books, and many outside adventures. I'm sure we will all have many stories to share as we gather together on August 30th for our first day of school. You'll be able to write about so many fun and interesting experiences when we start our first Small Moment writing unit, too! I sure have many stories to share with you about my silly farm animals and full vegetable gardens!

Be sure to come to school the first day with your backpack, a homework folder, water bottle, and a snack for our morning recess break. I will have a toolbox waiting for you with pencils, crayons, scissors, and a glue stick.

See you Soon!

Love.

Mrs. Collins